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Southington Lacrosse Association announces it’s 

30th Annual Ken Vilar Memorial Jamboree 
May 19th & May 20th, 2018 

The Southington Lacrosse Association (SLA) is proud to be hosting the 30th Annual Ken Vilar 
Memorial Jamboree Weekend on May 19th & 20th. The Girls event will be held on Saturday, May 

19th while the Boys event will be on Sunday, May 20th. 

The SLA renamed their annual lacrosse jamboree last season to honor Ken Vilar, one of the co-
founders of the SLA back in 1989. The SLA is rekindling the spirit and passion of Ken’s love for the 

game by adding an exciting change to the U12 and U14 levels for both boys and girls. These 
teams will now be competing in a bracket style tournament where each division will have a 

championship game. 

 

Included in this year's jamboree: 

● U14 bracket - games will be 10 v 10 full field following US Lacrosse rules (Tournament Style!) 

● U12 bracket - games will be 10 v 10 full field following US Lacrosse rules (Tournament Style!) 

● U10 division games will be 6 v 6 including goalie following US Lacrosse Development Model 

● 25 min games, 4 games per team 

● Concessions, Vendors, and DJ 

• Tourney Machine  

To register your teams, please go to: 

 www.southingtonlacrosse.org and click on “Ken Vilar Jamboree” tab 

or 

go to www.tourneymachine.com and search “Ken Vilar” 

 

Questions??  Info?? Please email: 

Boys: Steve Foresi - sforesi@sbcglobal.net 

Girls: Kevin Doran - kcnedoran@yahoo.com 


